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Thank you for your continued support in and out of school, Susan McGrath, Headteacher and Sapphire Murray, Deputy Headteacher. 
 

Monday 18th March ~ Celebration of Music at The Winter Gardens 

So sorry to announce but there will be no running club on the 21st March 

Thursday 22nd March ~ Choir Big Sing at Rossall 

                                         Upper Key Stage Two Viking Day 

Friday March 22nd ~ Clean up Britain Day. 

Friday 29th March ~ Mothers’ Day PTFA afternoon 13:30. 14:30 or 15:30. 

Year 3 and 4 Easter Productions will be taking place on the 2nd (14:00 and 18:00) and 3rd April (09:30) 

Thursday 4th April ~ Open afternoon 14:30 – 15:30 for Families to share in our Fabulous Finish of the term’s learning.  

Friday 5th April ~ KS1 Rainforest Day 

Friday 5th April ~ Last day of term ending at 15:30. 
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A huge Thank You and well done to all choir members that took part in last night’s Last Choir Singing Competition.  

We set the choir a challenge to have fun, enjoy the experience and to be proud of their performance.  

They certainly did all 3 of those things. We are all hugely proud of every single one of our choir members - your performance last night was 

fantastic. Tears sprung to my eyes and goose bumps covered my body as I looked on with pride. 

We have received so many lovely, positive comments from other schools, the organisers and parents all telling us how beautifully the choir 

sang and how incredibly smart the children looked. Well done everyone!  

 

Mr Cooper and Mrs Billington would also like to Thank the parents and families of our choir for the commitment to our choir and the lovely 

comments but mostly for the words of encouragement and support as they find their feet in taking over the role of running the school choir.  
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We hope that our dancers enjoy Monday evening as much at The Winter Gardens.  Again, I will be a very proud member of the audience. 

 

 

Our shining stars this week are: 

Arthur Williams, Molly Richardson, Maximus Mitchell, Jared Arden, Bailey Skellington, Mamie 

Walker, Samuel Wilmot, Maisie Hill, Lucas Eckersley, Olivia Shaw and Nicole West. 

 

 

  

Yellow Ducklings 
100% with  0 lates 

Brown Ducklings 
96% with 2 lates 

Parrots 
98% with 2 lates 

Herons 
96% with 2 lates 

Robins  
98% with 0 lates 

Owls 
97%  with 1 late 

Kestrels 
97% with 2 lates 

Doves  
98% with 5 lates 

Falcons 
98% with 3 late 

Hawks 
98% with 5 lates 

Eagles 
99% with 1 late 

Well done to those for making it 
to school every day on time! 

Romeo Is going to start to spend the whole afternoon with the winning class for having the best attendance.  We also will be  
 
Parking Notice – please do not use our school car park at any time and please be considerate to our neighbours. 


